Monday 30<sup>th</sup> January 2023

https://moderngov.staffordshire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=871& MId=15044&Ver=4

At the Staffordshire Health & Care Overview and Scrutiny committee meeting on Monday 30<sup>th</sup> January 2023, the Integrated Care Board came and presented their proposed five year strategy (pages 13 – 19 of the agenda pack) and Councillors were asked to comment and feedback round five questions by 1<sup>st</sup> March 2023. Paul Edmondson-Jones, Chief Medical Officer & Lynn Miller, Portfolio Director provided a report and presentation on the Integrated Care Partnership (ICP) Strategy. The Committee were advised that the ICP was a partnership of senior leaders across health, local authorities, voluntary sector, and other agencies to provide a united voice and single integrated strategy focusing on improving the overall health of the population.

Monday 13<sup>th</sup> February 2023

https://moderngov.staffordshire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=871& MId=16592&Ver=4

The meeting concentrated on scrutiny of mental health services and the Mental Health and Well Being Strategy.